
 

 
 

 

 
Boys Town Skill of the Week: Disagreeing Appropriately 

1. Look at the person. 

2. Use a pleasant voice. 

3. Tell why you feel differently. 

4. Give a reason. 

5. Listen to the other person. 

 
Dear Blessed Sacrament Families, 
 

Happy snow day! There’s not much more exciting than a snow day as a child (and an adult if you work in 

education). Both students and teachers were asking me most of the day on Tuesday whether I thought we were 

going to have school. Half of the cafeteria went silent when a 7th grader asked me about the possibility of a snow 

day during lunch. It’s always an exciting possibility! It’s a cold one out there, but I hope at least some of the older 

kids had a chance to go outside and enjoy the snow. I know everyone is curious about whether we will have school 

tomorrow since temperatures are supposed to be very cold in the morning. I unfortunately can’t give you an answer 

for that. I’m hoping if it’s called off that we will know well before bed tonight!  

 

In Christ, 
 

Mrs. Jennifer Tran 

  

MENU UPDATE 

Chocolate chip cookies are being added to the lunch menu for tomorrow (Thursday) in case that changes 

any of your children’s minds about having cold lunch. 

 

UPCOMING DAYS OFF 

There is no school on Friday, February 14 and Monday, February 17. School will resume on Tuesday, 

February 18. 

 

PARENT-TEACHER CONFERENCES – TUES & THURS 

If you haven’t sign up and feel the need to conference with your child’s teacher, please sign up for 

Thursday (tomorrow) 3:40-6:30pm! Although these conferences are optional, they are highly 

recommended for students with grades at a C or lower or if you have any questions or concerns about 

your student(s). 

• PK-5 

• 6-8 

 

2025-2026 GOOD SHEPHERD SCHOLARSHIP, MARCH 31 DEADLINE 

To be eligible for the Good Shepherd Scholarship or the Family Tuition Cap Scholarship, families must 

complete an application and upload tax documents (2023 or 2024 tax forms) through the FACTS 

Scholarship Management program. Any family may apply, regardless of religious affiliation. For more 

information or to apply for these scholarships go to www.goodshepherdscholarship.com.  See 

attached document for more detailed information. Please reach out to Melissa Tvrdy at Melissa-

tvrdy@cdolinc.net or 402-476-6202 with any questions. 
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PTO DINE OUT – PANARA 

Come join us for the next dine out at Panera, 1424 Pine Lake Road, Tuesday February 18 from 4:00-

8:00pm. SCRIP gift cards are available to purchase at the rectory. We look forward to seeing you! 

 

TABLE FOR 10 – SAVE THE DATE 

Mark your calendars for Saturday, March 29! Blessed Sacrament will host the annual Table for Ten 

Endowment Night at the Lincoln Firefighters Hall. This year's theme is "Prom Night!" The event includes 

dinner, entertainment, and an online auction. You do not have to be present to win! For tickets to the 

event, visit: one.bidpal.net/tableforten2025 

 

SCRIP 

Thank you to everyone who purchased gift cards through Scrip in 2024! We raised over $5,800 for 

Blessed Sacrament which helped pay for things like the new tables in the gym. Did you know that if every 

adult in the Blessed Sacrament parish bought a $100 gift card to purchase groceries we would raise over 

$7,000 for our church & school? What if they did it every month for a year? Next time you see the green 

Scrip sign outside school, stop by and see how quick & easy it is to support Blessed Sacrament without 

spending any extra money! Until then, visit http://tinyurl.com/4ucn4t29 or contact Jennie Korth 

at jenniekorth@gmail.com to learn more! 
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